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College Admissions Arab Mentorship Program or CAAMP at MIT invites Jamhour students to
participate in this year’s program.

CAAMP is a program aimed towards helping high school students in the MENA region with the US
application process. We speak to high school students about the following issues:

Higher education opportunities in the US
The application process (especially as it relates to MIT)
Affordability of higher education in the US through financial aid
Student life at MIT specifically and in the US generally

 

Our goal is to get more students from the Arab world studying in universities in the US, and more
specifically at MIT. We think it would be really helpful for the students to hear our tips!

We plan to hold a zoom information session about studying in the US and MIT for high
school students, and we will hold an open Q+A after the presentation to answer any questions.

We would love to meet with you on Wednesday, March 24 at 6:00 PM (Lebanon time).

Register in advance for this meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYucOigrz4sGt32kp-
Vu0zbepVfSm24eCzj [1]  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the
meeting. 
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